
Light Fleet

There would be 
immediate, though low, 
emissions reductions.

Hybrids and electric 
vehicles are more 
promising long-term.

Heavy Transport

There would be an immediate 
emissions reduction impact, 
but heavy electric vehicles 
are expected to have better 
total cost of ownership 
within 20 years.

Liquid biofuels 
would only address a 
fraction of aviation’s 
emissions and 
environmental impact.

Aviation

It’s expected long-
range vessels will be 
predominantly fueled 
by liquid natural gas 
and ammonia.

Marine Transport  
(deep-sea)

Off-road diesel, which 
includes heavy machinery 
such as diggers, is a 
promising application for 
advanced biofuels.

Off-Road Diesel

Advanced biofuels 
would be far more 
cost effective than 
electrification.

Trains

Good long-term potential, 
as electrification 
opportunities for marine 
transport are limited.

Marine Transport 
(short-sea)
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What does 
this mean for 
New Zealand’s 
transition?
EECA’s barometer

Based on the insights we 
have today, this is the likely 
place of liquid biofuels in 
the mix of solutions for 
New Zealand’s transition:
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